
NCPCA        
North College Park Citizens Association 

c/o Youth and Family Services 

4912 Nantucket Road College Park, MD 20740 
 

 4901 Niagara Road 

 College Park, MD 20740 

 June 16, 2009 

City of College Park 

Department of Public Works 

9217 51st Avenue 

College Park, MD 20740 

 

Dear Mr. Stumpff: 

Thank you for attending the meeting of the North College Park Citizens Association on June 11.  As you 

requested, one of the agenda items was member input on the location of trash receptacles and crosswalks 

so funds for these purposes could be used this fiscal year.  Below is a list of locations suggested by some 

of our members for each.  Naturally, you should consult with the property owners at each location and 

carefully consider their opinion.  In addition, feel free to add to this list other corners with high 

pedestrian traffic. 

Receptacles: 

• the corner of Huron and 51st 

• the corner of Narragansett and Lackawanna 

• the corner of Cherokee and Rhode Island at the bus stop 

• the corner of Cherry Hill and 47th 

• the corner of Edgewood and 53rd (*) 

Crosswalks: 

• Lackwanna St. near the Metro 

• Narragansett and Edgewood 

• at major bus stops 

• consider ways to improve existing crosswalk of the bike trail across Cherry Hill Road 

(*) A note about the corner of Edgewood and 53rd: The property owner at 9818 53rd Ave. has expressed 

strong objections against a trash receptacle on that property.  Since the intent is to locate trash 

receptacles where there is high pedestrian traffic, perhaps Public Works could consider other locations 

near that corner that are similarly used. 

Thank you for your work on behalf of our city. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Lawrence R. Bleau 

 President, NCPCA 


